Delaval Gardens Blyth Northumberland NE24 4DA

Head Teacher: Mrs D T Worrall BEd (Hons)

Telephone: 01670 353255

Email: 2407admin@northumberland.gov.uk

Website: www.blythnewdelavalfirst.northumberland.sch.uk



Dear Parent,

Year 6 Lunch Invitation

We would like to invite you to school on Thursday 10th November at 12noon to join your child for lunch.

This is an opportunity for you to see how our lunch system works. This has always been well received in the past when we have run similar sessions.

If you would like to attend please post your envelope along with your reply slip and payment of £2.70 per adult meal into the letter box in main reception by Monday 7th November. Unfortunately we will not be able to accept requests for lunch after this date.

Yours sincerely

Mrs D Worrall Headteacher	
Child	
We/I would like to join my child for lunch.	
I enclose £2.70 for each meal purchased.	
Signed	









